Ard Scoil na nDeise.

                                                   Open Night a great success.

We would like to thank all the parents who braved the appalling weather last Thursday night to bring their daughters to our open Night. It was very gratifying to see such a large number, among them past pupils with the next generation of young ladies!

Thank you too to all the staff and especially the students who give their time to ensure the warm welcome to our visitors.

                                              Under 16  ½  Camogie.

Congratulations to our under 16 ½ Camogie team who defeated St. Declan’s, Kilmacthomas in the Semi final of the Munster Schools’ and now progress to the final.

                                              Handball Success.

Well done to Aoife Landers, 1.2 who won the Munster Schools’ Handball Championship for First  Year students!

